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THANK YOU FROM THE TEAM

Welcome to the latest edition of the IASA Newsletter! As we approach the end of an incredible year,
we’re excited to share highlights from recent events, updates on what’s ahead, and plans for 2025 as
we celebrate our 10th anniversary. Your support has been instrumental in our success, and we’re
thrilled to have you on this journey with us. Stay tuned for exciting announcements, and thank you for
being part of the IASA community! 
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The IASA Annual Symposium on
November 19th at the Crowne Plaza
Hotel, Santry, was a huge success,
uniting aspiring professionals and
industry leaders. Alexandra Slabutu’s
discussion on rotorcraft leasing
offered a deep dive into a vital sector,
while Aer Lingus pilots captivated
attendees with career journeys and
advice for aspiring aviators. A
highlight was the panel of past IASA
committee members, whose
reflections five years on inspired
attendees to envision their futures.
The event fostered meaningful
connections and showcased IASA’s
role as a hub for aviation talent and
innovation.

The IASA team would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to
everyone who made 2024 such an incredible success. From our
dedicated attendees to our generous sponsors, IASA wouldn’t
be what it is without your support and enthusiasm. Your
engagement helps us continue to grow and create valuable
experiences for the aviation community. We wish you all a very
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, filled with joy and
success. We can’t wait to see you at our upcoming events in
2025 as we celebrate a decade of IASA together!!
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IASA is gearing up for an incredible 2025, marking our 10th
anniversary with exciting plans and massive giveaways to
be announced! Starting with a January networking event,
we’ll connect aviation enthusiasts and industry leaders.
Throughout the year, we’ll present to schools, inspire future
aviation professionals, host a careers expo showcasing
opportunities across the sector and the annual Symposium,
featuring expert panels, insights, and celebrating a decade
of IASA. With big plans and surprises ahead, 2025 promises
to be our most impactful year yet!


